
Town of Bentonia 

Board Meeting 

January 10, 2023 

  

The regular meeting of the Mayor and the Board of Alderman Town of Bentonia was 

called to order at 6:00 pm by Mayor Clint Lancaster. The following members were present 

Kim Martin, Robert Demus, Steve Pigg, Greg Shaffer and Colby Parks. 

 

Motion to accept the minutes and bill from December 2022 was made by Steve Pigg, 

seconded by Robert Demus. Motion pass with all in favor. 

 

Lauren Valleri addressed the mayor and board of alderman requesting permission to open 

a hair salon (The Station) in the strip mall across hwy 49. Motion was made by Steve Pigg 

and seconded by Kim Martin. Motion passed with all in favor. 

 

The mayor discussed water leaks behind town hall and the church parking lot.  

 

Police Chief Kirkland addressed the mayor and board of alderman with an update on the 

repairs for the ford. He stated it should be ready in a approximately a month. 

 

The mayor developed a mobile home policy break down to accompany the mobile home 

ordinance to better simplify the process.  

 

A discussion concerning dogs at large running around town was held along with clean up 

letters, junk car ordinance and littering. 

 

It was discussed that the businesses inside the city limits need to do a better job of keeping 

their area clean. 

 

The mayor asked for any other business to come before the board, motion to adjourn was 

made by Steve Pigg, seconded by Colby Parks, motion passed with all in favor. 

 

 

 

____________________________                                      __________________________ 

Kim Tyer, Clerk                                     Clint Lancaster, Mayor 

  

  

  
 


